
 
 

 

5 October 2023 

Dear Parent and Carers 

We would like to extend our sincerest apologies for the short notice provided regarding the recent Year 11 

Parent Information Event. We understand that some of you may have received a reminder without the initial 

email. In light of this and taking into account the feedback received regarding how informative the evening 

was as well as the event's timing, we have decided to host another Year 11 Parents' Information Event on 

Wednesday 1 November at 6pm. 

During this event, we will share key Year 11 dates, provide valuable guidance on supporting you and your 

child during this pivotal year including the forthcoming mock exams, and stress the importance of them 

working diligently to achieve their best, all while maintaining their physical and emotional well-being. We 

believe that our collective working will ensure a successful year ahead.   

We would be grateful if you could complete this form to indicate your intention and help us ensure we supply 

information to those unable to attend this event. If you attended the previous event, there is no need for 

you to participate again, but your response via the form would be most appreciated.  

We deeply regret any inconvenience caused by our previous communication lapse and sincerely thank you 

for your continued support. We really look forward to seeing you at the event. 

Warm regards and best wishes, 

             

Solomon Berhane   Sophie Thomas   Nigel Jewell 
Headteacher    Head of School   Deputy Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/e/hvNfW7QuJ3

